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Hon Steve Martin; Hon Jackie Jarvis

BUILDERS’ SUPPORT FACILITY
27. Hon STEVE MARTIN to the Minister for Small Business:
I refer to the builders’ support facility that was announced 54 days ago.
€8 Have applications opened for the BSF?
2) If no to (1), when will they open?
3) How many expressions of interest were received up to 31 January 2024?
Hon JACKIE JARVIS replied:
I thank the honourable member for some notice of the question.

(1)~(2) The registration of interest for the builders’ support facility closed on 31 January 2024. Applications for
the facility are on track to open shortly, with subscribers to the ROI to be notified.

3) There were 105.
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